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What's New?

Department of Buildings To Host Job Fair for Inspectors
If you are interested in becoming a construction, 
boiler, elevator or plumbing inspector, we invite you 
to attend our Inspector Job Fair on:

Wednesday, December 6, 2006.
1:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.

280 Broadway, 6th floor
New York, NY 10007

Join us to learn more about the great opportunities that await you. Our team of experts is 
passionate about buildings and dedicated to ensuring the safe and lawful use of all of New 
York City's 950,000 buildings. View the flyer (60 kb-pdf) for more information, and check our 
website for the list of current Career Opportunities available. 

Buildings Around Town  

Commissioner Lancaster Receives "Women of Distinction" Award 
On November 2, 2006, Buildings Commissioner Patricia J. Lancaster, FAIA, was honored with a 
"Woman of Distinction" Award at the 14th Annual Women of Distinction Breakfast, sponsored by 
the Girl Scout Council of Greater New York. Commissioner Lancaster received the award for 
excellence and leadership within her field and was recognized as a role model and inspiration 
not only to Girl Scouts, but to women everywhere. View the photos and the press release (30 kb-
pdf) from the event.

Sign Enforcement Unit Hosts Korean Officials 
The Sign Enforcement Unit hosted ten officials from Gimpo City, Republic of Korea on 
November 17th. The meeting included a brief discussion of zoning and various sign-related 
regulations, as well as a presentation (2,910 kb-pdf) on the new Outdoor Advertising Company 
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Registration Program. An extensive question and answer session followed. View the photos 
from the event.

Did You Know?  

Did you know the Department of Buildings is working closely with public and 
private sector entities to streamline and modernize the New York City Building 
Code? The last time the Building Code underwent a complete revision was in 
1968. The new proposed code will incorporate new technologies and building 
practices, including performance criteria for building construction. To read 
more about the Program, view the Model Code section of our website.

Visit our Homepage for more information on any of these announcements.
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